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Our Pickaway County community will benefit from the
Chipmunk Solar Farm. Our students will be among the ones
who benefit the most from this as there will be millions of
dollars of tax revenue going into our schools. It is great that
they will not only get tax revenue once, but every year during
the life of the project and that will have a long-term impact on
our county’s ability to educate the best workforce possible. I
am also thrilled that more tax dollars will be brought through
clean, renewable energy, while at the same time protecting
our national energy independence. I strongly encourage you
to consider supporting the Chipmunk Solar Farm Project. 21-
0960- EL-BGN Chipmunk Solar
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